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Public comment meetings
The Child Support Task Force wants to hear from you.

Who:	 Minnesotans who have experience with the child support program

When:	 Sept. 19, 2017, from 6–8 p.m.

What:	 The task force would like to hear about your experiences, challenges, 
successes and suggestions for improving Minnesota’s child support guidelines. 
The task force must limit individual comments to five minutes each to 
allow enough time for everyone to share their thoughts.

Where:	NorthPoint Health & Wellness Center, 1315 Penn Ave. N, Minneapolis, MN 55411 
Child care and refreshments will be provided at the meeting, and free parking 
is available.

Why:	 Gov. Mark Dayton and the Minnesota Legislature established the task force 
in 2016 to make recommendations on maintaining and improving Minnesota’s 
child support guidelines.

More meetings with extended public comment sessions will be held this year, including:

Sept. 27:	 4-6 p.m. in Brainerd, Minn.

Oct. 25:	 4-6 p.m. in Mankato, Minn.

Nov. 29:	 4-6 p.m. in Coon Rapids, Minn.

For up-to-date information, meeting agendas and more, 
visit the task force website at www.mn.gov/dhs/child-support-task-force. 

Email DHS.MNChildSupportTF@state.mn.us for more information.
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For accessible formats of this publication or additional equal access 
to human services, write to dhs.info@state.mn.us, call 651-431-4530, or 
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